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Thousands lost in Atchison burglary 
(KAIR)--Atchison Police are continuing to investigate an Atchison burglary that
resulted in a loss valued at several thousand dollars, with assistance from the
public sought to help solve the crime.

Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson told MSC News it occurred at a shed, located
outside a residence, in the 900 block of Division Street.

Investigators believe the crime occurred sometime between December 6 and 7.

Taken from the shed were numerous items, including an air compressor, hand
tools, camping gear, and an air mattress.

The total value of the missing items is estimated at $3,000.

Wilson said police are interested in identifying a blue truck spotted in the area of
the shed around 5:30 on the evening of December 6 or 7.

Anyone with information about the ongoing investigation is urged to contact the
Atchison Police Department.
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